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Support For NASAA's Proposed Model Franchise Broker Registration Act 

Dear NASAA:

As a member of the franchise community and supporter of Responsible Franchising principles 
as defined by the International Franchise Association (IFA), I applaud NASAA’s work in 
furthering greater transparency in the franchise sales process consistent with those 
Responsible Franchise principles through NASAA’s proposed Model Broker Registration Act. 
Consistent with IFA’s position to the Model Broker Registration Act, I believe that NASAA’s 
proposed registration and disclosure requirements for third party franchise sellers signal an 
important step in protecting the franchise model by providing prospective franchisees with 
information about the roles of all parties involved the franchise sales process in addition to the 
information provided in the franchise disclosure document. 
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